
  

    

 

 

MOTION FOR CONSIDERATION 

June 14, 2021 – Joe Fiorante, Ward 3 

 

WHEREAS: TCDSB Catholic School Parent Councils (CSPC) would like to reach out to their school 

communities to continue to and rebuild the sense of community that the last school year has 

made it difficult to do and maintain.  

WHEREAS: The means of electronic communication and engagement has increased 

substantially in the last school year during the COVID-19 pandemic and will may continue to 

increase.  

WHEREAS: CPIC recognizes the TCDSB is bound by the Municipal Freedom of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act (MFIPPA) to ensure that all personal information that is collected is 

protected and secured and because of this, TCDSB utilizes a communication tool, School 

Messenger that is being currently used to communicate with our school communities.  

BE IT RESOLVED THAT: CPIC recommend to the Board of Trustees that:  

TCDSB CSPC’s be given appropriate access to School Messenger so that they can create 

communications to go out to the School Community in the similar respect that CSPC’s 

have access to School Cash Online. The process should (like School Cash Online) allow the 

CPSC to create the communication and then be reviewed by the administration before it 

is sent out.  


